
 
 

Register Now for Toss No Mas!  

KSFB Fall Litter Cleanup: 9 a.m. to Noon on Saturday, September 16 
 

Registration is now open for Toss No Mas, the 
annual fall citywide litter cleanup that will take 
place on Saturday, September 16, from 9 a.m. to 
noon. Organized by nonprofit Keep Santa Fe 
Beautiful (KSFB) in partnership with the 
Environmental Services and Parks and Open 
Space Divisions, the cleanup is a great 
opportunity to spend time with family, friends, 
and neighbors while giving back to your 
community.  
 

KSFB provides trash bags, gloves, and t-shirts, 
so all you need to do is sign up and show up! 
Grab a buddy and register today at www.keepsantafebeautiful.org. 
 

If you don’t have an area in mind for your cleanup, KSFB will assign one for 
you. After you register, be sure to pick up your supplies for the cleanup 
on Wednesday, September 13, from 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. at 1142 Siler 
Road.   

 

 

  

 

  

Keep Santa Fe Beautiful is a 
501(c)3 non-profit that partners with 
the City’s Environmental Services 
Division on environmental 
education, litter awareness and 
prevention, and beautification 
projects. 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pI_WbUuL_dDiVLhX8gjT40QDeeAFPtWmUBaAjQ8BO8s2x1Kfh93jzvrF4QBK6KtS_Mflc6P-0isMC43mXraNVLR-fO4V71zTIVfYteYIuzZmfz7FJX5k6iuOhHIs4GTLcEpPnbeTlaYX9yl4kz8owwc36vDJ4RuxCXWw65DntpNtNF4Vbs0HWgxJrWnsQg5sUt3F0FrC8NkBBduX0knkig==&c=TKVM10kH_bAAbJ5DQU1SiAeNx60I0iMFWLD28jhxfuX6a14Ieb6-jg==&ch=R0-6ddOwOVmwVUE-euALBCSZlPcnz5lQZce3KYXupJk3leViXXfsmA==

